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Bryan Barnett, Mayor

City of Rochester Hills
1000 Rochester Hills Dr.
Rochester Hills, MI 48309

Dear Bryan Barnett:

The Older Persons’ Commission Governing Board is requesting to be on the
August 3, 2010 primary election ballot for all three communities to renew the
Older Persons’ Commission .25 mill. The language will be similar to the one
passed in 2001.

Shall the City of Rochester renew a tax levy of one-quarter (V:) mill on the taxable
value of all property assessed for taxes in the City for purposes of transportation,
activities and services for older persons and to operate, equip and maintain an
Older Persons’ Activity Center, the tax to be authorized for a period of ten (10)
years, the years 2012 through 2021, inclusive, which would provide an estimated
revenue of 8 XXX, XXX in the first year of such levy?

The OPC Governing Board would like to make a presentation at your monthly
meeting in March or April. It was felt that we would like to put the ballot question
on this years primary as all three communities will have an election at the same
time on August 3, 2010 and it was also felt we needed to have another opportunity
if needed in 2011, because of the economy within the OPC service area. The
millage will help your seniors live independent with dignity as long as possible
within your commumnity, and is very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

W‘fj? P
Marye E-Miller

Executive Director
Older Persons’ Commission
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